
 

 

KS1 iPad Collection & Parent Workshops 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
As part of our 1:1 iPad provision in Year 1, we are inviting you to attend one of our iPad handover 

sessions. 
 
iPad Handover Sessions 

1. Monday 22nd September 
2. Tuesday 23rd September 

3. Thursday 25th September 
 
On these dates, classrooms will be open from 3:30 pm. During the session, you will: 

 
• Collect your child’s iPad 

• Receive your child’s iPad lock code 
• Hear a short introduction about how iPads will be used in the coming year 
• Pick up some useful tips and tricks around accessibility and e-safety 

 
Sessions are capped at 20 parents per evening. Please sign up via Arbor. 

 
If you are unable to attend straight after pick up, the information will be sent out. If you cannot 

attend any of the handover sessions, please contact your child’s class teacher to arrange an 
alternative. 
 

Parent Workshops – Save the Date 
We will also be running parent workshops on: 

1. Monday 1st December, 3:45–4:15pm 
2. Thursday 4th December, 3:45–4:15pm 

 

These sessions will focus on Showbie – how it will be used in class, how you can best support at 
home and the level of access available to parents. 

 
Workshops are capped at 30 parents per evening. Please book your place via Arbor. 
 

We look forward to seeing you at one of the sessions and working together to make the most of 
iPads in your child’s learning. 

 
Kind regards,  
Jaycee Ward 

KS1 Phase Leader



 

 


